HOSPITAL

FOR HEALTHCARE RESEARCH INSTITUTE

SPECIAL
SURGERY

NOTIFICATION OF APPROVAL

To: Aaron Daluiski, MD
From: Stephen Lyman, PhD

RE: Study “Epidemiology and Surgical Management of Syndactyly in New York State”

Date: November 14, 2017

The Health Services Research Steering Committee reviewed and approved the protocol for the study
titled “Epidemiology and Surgical Management of Syndactyly in New York State”

Please note: Changes in the above referenced research project cannot be initiated without prior
committee approval

Regards,

e

Stephen Lyman, PhD
Director, Healthcare Research Institute
Hospital for Special Surgery
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